DEE IL III DITOM



Mrs. Anna Zumbro, 3823 Beniteau, is shown with the quilt top which she designed to utilize odd shaped bits of prints. She calls it the Pin Wheel. You may look forward to seeing it at the big quilt show to be held at the United States Naval Armory, May 24, 25 and 26.

at Detroit Club

STANDISH BACKUS, chairman of the Canteen and Clothing Committee of the British War Relief Society in Michigan, will entertain members of his committee at a luncheon meeting at the Detroit Club Tuesday noon.

Guests will include Mrs. Lester F. Ruwe, vice-chairman of the committee; Miss Elizabeth Hendrie, Mrs. James J. Phelan, Jr., Douglas Campbell, Wilfred V. Casgrain, Henry Ledyard, Seabourn R. Livingstone, William K. Muir, Pearson Wells, James McMillan and Berrien Eaton, chairman of the Michigan Committee of the British War Relief Society.

Garden Center to Show Movie

THE DETROIT GARDEN CEN-TER will sponsor a showing of "Spring Bulb Garden," a colored motion picture, Wednesday at 2:45 o'clock in the afternoon in the lecture hall of the Art Institute.

Mrs. Horace B. Peabody, president of the Center, will talk briefly on the use of tulips in the garden picture.

Quilter Designs Pattern To Use Up Small Scraps

By EDITH B. CRUMB

W 3823 Beniteau avenue, looked through a package of odds and ends of quilt materials she found so many of one shape that she decided to design a pattern around this.

She thought at first it would be a simple matter, but before she was through she had spent almost six hours on it. The pieces, as you will notice from the picture, are little wedges with one curved and two straight sides.

PIN WHEEL

Mrs. Zumbro worked these into a design which she calls the Pin Wheel. To cover up some of the irregularities of the lower part of the wedges a circular piece was

appliqued in the center. You may think, at first glance. that this is an easy pattern to make because those wedges are just appliqued like the Dahlia pattern; but that is where you will be wrong, for they are pieced and this means that there is only one thickness of the top through which to quilt. That is why it was so difficult to get the pattern worked out.

TF YOU want to see what may be done with odd shaped pieces of material - pieces you might throw away because you could not see any possibilities for quilt-. making in them-look for Mrs. Zumbro's quilt top at the big show which is to be held May 24, 25 and 26 at the United States Naval Armory. I don't think she

Mrs. Anna Zumbro, will be interesting just to see the top this year.

SENDS COUPONS

She had another quilt top with her when she came to the Corner meeting last week. It was what she called a Gypsy quilt and was made up of all colors and designs of materials in diamond shaped pieces. This is very gay and she is making it for her son. The back

Church Group Quilt Coupon

We plan to enter a large number of quilts in The Detroit News Quilt Show.

Name of Church

Street and No.

City State

Name of chairman

(Note: Please do not tell how many quilts you will enter.)

will be plain blue materials. Here is another top which will be seen at the big show.

And, by the way, have you sent in your coupon yet? Please do this right away as we want to

know the approximate number of entries for which to prepare space. Miss Spencer will have time to quilt it, but it Announces Plans

natural that the floral centerpiece should be worked out in those hues. The actives were distinguished by gardenia corsages, and so much merriment was recorded that the party didn't break up till nigh on to six o'clock! Some of the alums who turned

up were Virginia Stevenson, "Midge" Barcley, Maxine Keller, Ingrid Cornelius and Louise Hansen. Forming an informal sort of receiving line were Kitty Birkett, Barbara Fritsche, Evelyn Sias and Betty Swain, in addition to Missy P.

PIRMINGHAM interlude:

Martha Gruber took a gang of kids home with her for late Saturday night supper following dancing class. The crowd was composed of Lydia Stuart, Peggy Jensen, Marjorie Henshaw, Mary Louise Milliman, Barbara Flues, Nancy Price, Charles Coley, Ralph Backus, Carter George, Karl Zint, Lloyd Harvey, Don Champney and Jim Kemp.

Rhoda Medbury spent a gala week-end in Ann Arbor as the guest of Dick Blakeley. Kids attended the Chi Phi spring formal, and had the BEST time of it!

BETA TAU BETA sorority gave a quintet of gals some pretty terrific rushing yesterday afternoon at Frances Munro's home on Virginia park. Corsages were bestowed on Ann Rhodes, Margaret Cook, Mae Gray, Dee Matthews and Jean Germer, and BIG plans were made for the sorority's dance, "Starlit Hour," which will eventuate May 24.